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A Sweet Reunion 
 

“Nothing could make me happier than getting re-

ports that my children continue diligently in the way 

of Truth!”  3 John 4.     

This was the verse that came to mind after get-

ting to share a meal with Petya.  We first met in 

Siberia when Annette and I served there.  He 

was a student then, and I can vividly recall the 

night he gave his life to Christ.  His faith grew 

rapidly and after graduating decided to join our 

staff team.  A few years later he met Angela and 

they have never looked back.  Still on staff with 

CRU, they now serve in Budapest Hungary.  

We met in 1999 and what joy it brings us to see 

how the Lord continues to bless them and oth-

ers through them! 

How do WE refresh? 
 

It has been another busy summer 

of hosting people, preaching and 

travel.  I was asked recently, “You 

guys are always refreshing others, 

where do you find refreshment 

yourselves?”  The first place we go 

to is the Lord, consistent times 

with Him and in His word.  But, 

here is another place that seems to 

lighten the load.  A hike in the 

mountains is hard to beat!   



Helping people take their next step through relationships and recreation in His Creation! 

Prayer and Praises 
 
 
Praise God for the way He brings pastors 
and missionaries to us for refreshment and 
for providing a safe place for them. 
 
We Praise God for each of you and are 
grateful for how you bless us so we can 
bless others. 
  
Please pray for Annette and Spencer to 
walk humbly and intimately with the Lord 
each day and listen to his voice. 
 
Pray for us to be sensitive to the Holy 
Spirit, have discernment and be safe peo-
ple for the variety of folks that come our 
way as well as the ones we travel to see. 
  
Please pray for the folks we are hosting 
this fall.  For them to continue to find the 
rest and refreshment they need. 
 
Please pray for Annette as she begins 
mentoring Mother’s of Preschoolers and 
prepares for some overseas travel to re-
fresh women. 
 
Please Pray for the Kate as she begins 
working at  Colorado State University 
with CRU.  Also, please pray for Andrew 
and Kayla on their journey as parents. 
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Thank you for your partnership with us and BHM.   

Thank you again for partnering with 
us.  We are grateful for each of you and 
could never do all that we are doing 
without you!    

Coming in March 2024,   
a new Nicholl!   

 
That's right!  We found out recently that we are 

grandparents.  And we are over the moon about 

it.   

Andrew and Kayla are expecting!  Would join 

us  in praying for a healthy pregnancy, safe 

delivery and that God would even now be 

wooing this child from the womb to Himself?   


